
SWARAJ SUITING LIMITED 
CIN-L18101RJ2003PLC018359 

Email ID – cs@swarajsuiting.com,Phone No.-09414112677 
Website- www.swarajsuiting.com 

 

Reg. Office – F-483 to F-487, RICCO Growth Centre, Hamirgarh, Bhilwara-311025, Rajasthan 

 

Date: 03.02.2025 

 

To,  

           

The Manager 

Listing & Compliance Department, 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot No. C/1, 

G Block, Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra, 

Mumbai- 400051. 

 

Company Symbol: SWARAJ                                       Series: SM                                             ISIN: INE0GMR01016 

 

 

Sub.: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 – Intimation regarding change in name of Statutory Auditors 

 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Pursuant to the provisions of Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we hereby inform you that the Statutory Auditors of our Company 

has intimated about change in their name from ‘Alok Palod & Co.’ to ‘KARP & Co.”. Accordingly, they will 

continue to function and discharge their obligations as Statutory Auditors of the Company under the 

name “KARP & Co.” for the remaining period of their tenure. 

 

This is for your information and records. 
 

Thanking You, 
 

Yours Faithfully, 

For Swaraj Suiting Limited                             

 

 

 

Rahul Kumar Verma 

Company Secretary & 

Compliance Officer  

Mem. No. F12348 

 

Encl: 

-Intimation received from  

Statutory Auditors 

mailto:ID%20–%20cs@swarajsuiting.com


 

 

K A R P & C O. 
CHARTERED ACCOUNTANTS 

39, Kamla Enclave, Chittor Road, Bhilwara – 311001 (Raj)  
 

================================================================================= Email: caalokpalod@gmail.com, caapc2013@gmail.com  (M) +918107181071, +919413294232 
 

 

 

To, 

The Board of Directors 

Swaraj Suitings Limited 

Subject: Official Notification: Firm Name Change to KARP & Co. 

Dear Board of Directors, 

We are writing to formally inform you that our firm, previously known as Alok Palod & Co., has 
undergone a rebranding and will now operate under the name KARP & Co.. 

This change is part of our strategic growth, and while our name has evolved, our commitment to 
professionalism and service excellence remains unwavering. Moving forward, all official 
communications, documentation, and operations will be conducted under KARP & Co.. 

We request you to update your records accordingly and address all future correspondence to 
KARP & Co.. Should you require any further clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

We appreciate your continued trust and support and look forward to our continued association 
under our new identity. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 
CA Alok Palod 
(Partner) 
KARP & Co. 
Contact – 81071-81071 

 

ALOK PALOD
Digitally signed 

by ALOK PALOD
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